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The Division has reviewed the data request submitted by Petitioners under Docket No. 

04-035-70 and believes that a response will take a considerable amount of time and 

resources.  Many of the questions request information going back to 1988 and will 

require the Division to search archives for the requested material. Answering the 

questions could be particularly time consuming since many of the questions address areas 

that could more readily be addressed by Division employees who no longer work for the 

Division.  I estimate that a complete response to the data request would take two Division 

employees (Mr. Dennis Miller and Ms. Valarie Stewart) two weeks working near full 

time in consultation with several other Division employees (Mr. William A. Powell; Ms. 

Connie White; Ms. Mary Cleveland; and Mr. George Compton) to complete the data 

response.  


